
  CALENDER OF EVENTS  

    

1 SAT Job’s Daughter’s Reception 1:00PM 

2 SUN Grand Master’s Breakfast 8:00AM 

3 MON Eastern Star 7:30PM 

5 WED Dinner (H.A. meeting at 6pm) 6:30PM 

  Stated Meeting 7:30PM 

7 FRI Friday Social Night (British Isles) 6:30PM 

8 SAT Job’s Daughters 10:00AM 

12 WED Officer’s Practice (2nd Degree) 7:00PM 

14 FRI DeMolay 7:30PM 

17 MON Eastern Star 7:30PM 

19 WED OSI (LA Harbor Lodge) 7:00PM 

21 FRI Friday Social Night (British Isles) 7:00PM 

25 TUE Executive Board Meeting 6:30PM 

26 WED 2nd Degree (Dinner at 6:30pm) 7:30PM 

27 THU Low 12 Club @ Intl City Lodge 7:00PM 

28 FRI DeMolay 7:30PM 

    

2 WED Dinner (H.A. meeting at 6pm) 6:30PM 

  Stated Meeting 7:30PM 

4 FRI Friday Social Night (Easter food) 7:00PM 

7 MON Eastern Star 7:30PM 

9 WED Officer’s Practice (1st Degree) 7:00PM 

11 FRI DeMolay 7:30PM 

12 SAT Job’s Daughters 10:00AM 

12 SAT Oriental Lodge 3° (Lunch 11:00) 12:00PM 

12 SAT DeMolay Installation 7:00PM 

16 WED DeMolay Meatloaf Fundraiser 6:30PM 

17 THU OSI (International City Lodge) 7:00PM 

18 FRI Friday Social Night (Easter food) 7:00PM 

21 MON Eastern Star 7:30PM 

23 WED Officer’s Practice (1st Degree) 7:00PM 

30 WED 1st Degree (Dinner 6:30pm) 7:30PM 

What’s Up? Well here at L.A. Harbor a lot is up…such as….we 

are in the midst of getting a lot of things accomplished…..The 

Temple Board has been busy with tackling a lot 

of projects that keep our building in good 

shape….We are having an Eagle Scout project 

down at the front entrance and it would help 

beautify the area…We are having better 

communication with people that show an 

interest in Masonry due to the Membership 

committee which has a direction on addressing 

their needs…We will have two Degree’s  a 

Second in April and a First May… 

I would like to talk about a Masonic 

regulation that California has imposed on its 

members which stems from being sued by 

not having permission publicize any information without a fully 

signed release. We are in the process of getting our members to 

sign a release form that is to stay active until any changes are 

made….please when approached look over the form and sign it or 

we can not  have your image or any information taken or posted 

in the trestle board. That is why for this month only I can not say 

who is getting their Degrees. 

One of my major goals is to get the Child ID into the community 

at every opportunity. If you happen to hear of an event that we 

can utilize it please let Joe Aritelli-Newman know for he is in 

charge of arranging people to man the events. This is something 

that all our groups will be involved in and we are in the process of 

getting shirts for all of us…This will give us an identity that will 

become known in the community…. 

Lastly…please keep your eyes focused on the calendar and 

support the up- coming events that pertain to our youth. On 

Saturday March 1st we are having a Grand Bethel reception for 

Fourth Messenger, Christina Railey, at 1PM. On April 12th we are 

having our third DeMolay Installation, James McPherson is going 

in as Master Councilor….I can not stress enough what our support 

as Masons means to the youth groups….Please make every effort 

to be there for them and make our presence known as Masons in 

support of our youth…                                       Mike Logan W.M. 
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Did you know about the Masonic lodge on the Moon? 

 

The Story of Tranquility Lodge No. 2000 

 

On July 20, 1969, two American Astronauts landed on the moon of ...the 

planet Earth, in an area known as Mare Tranquilitatis , or "Sea of 

Tranquility". One of those brave men was Brother Edwin Eugene (Buzz) 

Aldrin, Jr., a member of Clear Lake Lodge No. 1417, AF&AM, Seabrook, 

Texas. Brother Aldrin carried with him SPECIAL DEPUTATION of then 

Grand Master J. Guy Smith, constituting and appointing Brother Aldrin as 

Special Deputy of the Grand Master, granting unto him full power in the 

premises to represent the Grand Master as such and authorize him to claim 

Masonic Territorial Jurisdiction for The Most Worshipful Grand Lodge of 

Texas, Ancient Free and Accepted Masons, on The Moon, and directed that 

he make due return of his acts. Brother Aldrin certified that the SPECIAL 

DEPUTATION was carried by him to the Moon on July 20, 1969.  

To commemorate this historic event, and to further solidify and establish 

Texas Freemasonry on the Moon, it is proposed that a charter be issued to a 

new Lodge, to be known as Tranquility Lodge No. 2000, and that 

authorization for such new Lodge and its purposes be granted by the 

addition of Article 201a, to read as follows: 

What is Tranquility Lodge 2000?  

Tranquility Lodge 2000 was Chartered by The Grand Lodge of Texas for the 

purpose of promoting, encouraging, conducting and fostering the principles 

of Freemasonry, and to assist in promoting the health, welfare, education 

and patriotism of children worldwide. 

The Grand Lodge of Texas is the first Grand Lodge to have a Member step 

onto the Moon, Brother Buzz Aldrin, in 1969. Through this event, The 

Grand Lodge of Texas has Chartered Tranquility Lodge 2000 for the 

purpose providing Fraternal Assistance to Masonic Organizations and other 

worthy organizations who help make life better for all living on Earth. 

Tranquility Lodge 2000 is based in Texas under auspices of The Grand 

Lodge of Texas until such time as the Lodge may hold its meetings on the 

Moon. Our meetings are held quarterly at various cities in Texas, with the 

annual meeting being held in Waco each July. 

Providing support and assistance to Masonic Organizations and to other 

worthy organizations who help make life better for all living on the Earth 

requires the support of all worthy Freemasons around the World. Your 

Membership in Tranquility Lodge 2000 helps in providing that assistance 

while offering Fraternal Brotherhood with Good Men of like mind.  

2014 OFFICERS 
MICHAEL LOGAN, P.M. (ROBIN) MASTER 
1947 CADDINGTON DRIVE 310-833-3648 
RANCHO PALOS VERDES, CA 90275  
1ANGELFAN@SBCGLOBAL.NET 
  

DALE OGDEN (COLLEEN) SENIOR WARDEN 
3620 ALMERIA STREET 310-547-1595 
SAN PEDRO, CA 90731  
DFO@COX.NET  
  

RON DUNCAN, P.M. (LIANELA) JUNIOR WARDEN 
1370 W 26TH ST 714-476-4642 
SAN PEDRO, CA 90732  
RONDUNCANJR@GMAIL.COM  
  

BILL CHATWIN (MARJIE) TREASURER 
2101 MOUNT SHASTA DRIVE 310-833-1244 
SAN PEDRO, CA 90732  
W.CHATWIN@CA.RR.COM  
  

SHAWN DONOHUGH, P.M. SECRETARY 
2216 WEST 37TH STREET 310-850-4294 
SAN PEDRO, CA 90732  
SECRETARY332@GMAIL.COM  
  

JOHN (JD) WALKER (CHERYL) CHAPLAIN 
306 N GOODHOPE AVE 310-650-6445 
SAN PEDRO, CA 90732  
JDWALKER1@SBCGLOBAL.NET  
  

MATTHEW STEVENS (TRISH) SENIOR DEACON 
26800 ACADEMY DRIVE, #48 616-795-8795 
PALOS VERDES, CA 90274   
MATTHEWSTEVENS75@GMAIL.COM  
  

DAVID BERNARD (LAURA) JUNIOR DEACON 
1507 WEST 7TH STREET 310-977-1130 
SAN PEDRO, CA 90732  
DAVE.BERNARD2@GMAIL.COM  
  

JOSEPH ARITELLI-NEWMAN MARSHAL 
468 WEST 4TH STREET, #107 310-892-1684 
SAN PEDRO, CA 90731  
MADJOKER25@YAHOO.COM  
  

FIDENCIO MAGANA, JR. SENIOR STEWARD 
10922 OAK STREET 562-335-7258 
LOS ALAMITOS, CA 90720  
JRFIDENCIO@YAHOO.COM  
  

LAYNE VON HANNEMANN (TRISHA) JUNIOR STEWARD 
942 W 232ND ST 310-784-0021 
TORRANCE, CA 90502  
LTHANNEMANN@GMAIL.COM  
  

JOSEPH BOWKER, P.M. (PAULA) ORGANIST 
1418 BRETT PLACE 978-319-3406 
SAN PEDRO, CA 90732  
JOE.BOWKER@GMAIL.COM  
  

ROBERT HAYNES, P.M. (ELIZABETH) TILER 
29045 CLEVIS ROAD 310-833-7203 
RANCHO PALOS VERDES, CA 90275  
ROJLA2K@AOL.COM  
  

  
JEFF BAKER, P.M. (CINDY) OFFICER’S COACH 
MCJEFFBAKE@AOL.COM 310-519-0355 
  

RIO SANTONIL, P.M. (LUISA) INSPECTOR 1010 
RIOSANTONIL@ME.COM 310-561-2130 
 213-748-0173 
  

  
  
  

Special 3rd Degree Saturday April 12, 2014 at LA Harbor Lodge.  

Oriental Lodge #20 from Arizona with Worshipful Cosmo Magliozzi will 

be performing an Arizona style 3rd Degree in costume. Open to all Mas-

ter Masons. Lunch at 11am with the Degree starting promptly at 12pm. 

Introducing the Low Twelve Club  

Hosted by International City Lodge #389 

Located at 5155 Pacific Coast Highway, LB 90804 

Thursday March 27 2014 at 7:00pm 

This event is open to all Masons of any Degree. Cost is potluck. This will 

be a fun night of Masonic Fellowship! 

For more information, contact Ron Duncan (714) 476-4642 



April -Easter Feast 
foods... 

March—Foods from 

the British Isles... 
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F O O D ,  F R I E N D S  &  F U N  

 
 

March 7  

 March 21 

April 4  

By: Dale Francis Ogden, Senior Warden By: Ronald Eugene Duncan  Jr, Junior Warden 

Greetings from the West. 
Worshipful Mike has set the tone of our Lodge for the year 
and one of his highest priorities, as always, is membership. 
Membership is the life blood of any organization; without 
members, we have no reason to exist. Membership in frater-
nal organizations in general has dropped in recent years for 
a number of economic and demographic reasons and, while 
we had a brief spurt of new members in recent years, we 
have had very few degrees in the last 12-18 months.                                                                                                  
So ask yourself, why did you become a Mason? Why do 
remain a Mason? Do you have friends who might also 
want to be Masons for similar reasons? If so, invite them 
to our Lodge events. We don’t believe in high pressure 
sales, just let them enjoy our company. I believe we have 
terrific camaraderie among our brothers but we should 
strive to share that camaraderie with an ever wider circle of 
friends. We make good men better, so let’s do more of that.                                                                                                
Worshipful Mike also wants us out in the community 
more, showing people what Masons do, who we are. When 
we do things for the youth in our community, we get the 
attention of their parents who may want to participate in 
these activities. We need to be seen and heard so that peo-
ple know that Masons are good men helping to make a bet-
ter world. When this happens, we will have lots of good 
men wanting to join us in our quest.                                                                                                                                                           
We have a very nice facility and it takes money to main-
tain that facility. Utilities, taxes, repairs, etc., are a con-
stant drain on resources. Dues income provides a small (but 
important) part of the cost of such maintenance. The Hall 
Association has been able to manage to keep the doors open 
by renting out our facility. But we always need more mem-
bers and more dues. I was looking through an old Junior 
Warden’s report that showed more than 100 people with 
reservations for dinner on Stated Meeting night. These 
days, we are lucky to have 15. Join us, participate, and 
help us grow.                                                                                   

Remember, the more you give, the more you get. 

Brethren, 
As it is the responsibility of the Junior Warden to prepare for 
the feasts (and other social events), I am appreciative to those 
that have stepped up and helped cook for some of the goings on 
at Lodge. A wonderful spread was put on by Cliff Kane for our 
Big Game Party and Worshipful Jeff Baker made some DELI-
CIOUS baked ziti for a social night that made its second round 
to a Stated Meeting. I will continue to ask help from the 
Brethren for assistance in the kitchen. On the subject of the 
kitchen, I need to discuss clean up. As one that has cooked, 
served, bartended and been at the Lodge for over 6 hours for an 
event, I know that it is tiring to have to do the work by your-
self. Because of this, I usually don’t expect the cook to have to 
be on kitchen clean up duty as well. But Brethren, we have 
gotten lazy in our care for the kitchen. When we had many  
Janglers fulfilling duties of clean up, we didn’t spend the time 
in the kitchen that we used to. Now we have few and we are 
not making sure that the kitchen is clean before we retire from 
the Lodge. Brethren, I humbly implore you to make sure that 
the kitchen is clean, items are put away and the cabinets are 
locked and dish washer is off before you leave in the evening. If 
we all can help with these tasks, it makes the work load light.  
Thanks for the help that has been provided and I know that 
much more will come this year! Oh, and I’m not receiving many 
reservations for events. Please be sure to get in the habit if you 
aren’t already for making reservations. You can email them to 
ronduncanjr@gmail.com or leave a message at (714) 476-4642. 

Look well to the South! 

April 18  

You are cordially invited to the Annual        

DeMolay Meatloaf Fundraiser Dinner on   

April 16, 2014. Cost is $10 for  adults and $5 

for children under 12. Come out and support 

our Demolay for their biggest fundraiser of the 

year!  Contact Ron Duncan for tickets.            

The LAMSB breakfast 

honoring the Grand Master 

will be Sunday March 2nd. 

The Lodge has again pur-

chased a table of 10, so if 

you’re planning on going, 

get your ticket SOON! 

Bloodys at Alpine after. 



Want to GO GREEN and receive this VIA EMAIL? Send your request to: Secretary332@gmail.com. 

ORDER OF THE EASTERN STAR 

1
ST

 & 3
RD

 MONDAYS AT 7:30 PM 

The Order of the Eastern Star is the 
largest fraternal organization in the world 
to which both men and women may 
belong. Founded on heroic conduct and 
moral values, it is open to all faiths. The 
stated purposes of the organization are: 
Charitable, Educational, Fraternal and 
Scientific. It is dedicated to love, service 
charity and truth. 

ORDER OF JOB’S DAUGHTERS 

2
ND

 SATURDAYS AT 10:00 AM 
 4

TH
 SATURDAYS AT 7:30 PM 

Job's Daughters is an organization of 
young women between the ages of 10 
and 20. It is an order that promotes fun, 
while offering life skills that teach young 
women about the importance of 
organization, leadership, service to 
others and scholarship. 

STEPHANIE  
ROGER NIEDER  ROBIN LOGAN 310-833-3648 

ERIC LANGDON 310-831-1067 

ORDER OF DEMOLAY 

2
ND

 & 4
TH

 FRIDAYS AT 7:30 PM 

DeMolay is an organization for young 
men, 12 to 21 years of age, who develop 
management, leadership and social skills 
as they participate in community projects, 
sports, and educational programs. Young 
men learn to grow into responsible adults 
of good moral character, providing them 
with lots of fun, companionship, and the 
opportunity to develop solid values. 

Los Angeles Harbor Lodge #332, F. & A.M. 
PO Box 708 

1640 West Ninth Street, San Pedro, CA 90733-0708 
Telephone: 310-548-9734 
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MIKE LOGAN 310-833-3648 
RON DUNCAN 714-476-4642 

CHECK US OUT ON 

L I V I N G  P A S T  M A S T E R S  
 

1960 BRUCE L. WILSON 1989 REX S. WIEDERANDERS 2003 F. SCOTT CORRIGAN AFFILIATED PAST MASTERS 
1963 JOHN D. HOLLAND 1990 MICHAEL J. LOGAN 2004 M. SHAWN DONOHUGH 1967 PATRICK T. DONOHUGH 

1971 ROBERT H. HAYNES 1992 PHILLIP R. HEISS 2005 M. SHAWN DONOHUGH 1975 R. STEPHEN DOAN PGM 
1972 ANTHONY N. ENGLISH 1993 RICHARD D. WATSON 2006 M. SHAWN DONOHUGH 1976 SHERWOOD KINGSLEY 
1972 JOHN COSTANTINI 1994 MICHAEL J. LOGAN 2007 JEFFREY P. BAKER 1983 DONALD A. HULL 
1975 WILLIAM A. STECKER 1995 ROBERT E. WHITNEY 2008 JEFFREY P. BAKER 1987 STEVEN R. YOUMANS 
1977 EDWARD HOLLAND, JR. 1996 RICHARD D. WATSON 2009 PHILLIP R. HEISS 1988 DONALD A. HULL 
1977 ROBERT R. WOLFE 1997 JEFFREY P. BAKER 2010 M. SHAWN DONOHUGH 1989 M. SHAWN DONOHUGH 
1978 THOMAS A. CARSTEN 1998 RONALD R. MOORE 2011 RONALD E. DUNCAN, JR. 1997 RICHARD M. STILLWATER 
1981 BEN C. PONDER 1999 MICHAEL J. LOGAN 2012 KENNETH M. FULLER 1998 JOSEPH P. BOWKER 
1982 WILLIAM A. STECKER 2000 PHILLIP R. HEISS 2013 EDWARD J. TAYLOR   
1986 ROBERT A. ERBACKER 2001 RONALD R. MOORE     

1988 PAUL H. GALYEAN 2002 JEFFREY P. BAKER      
        

LA HARBOR LODGE #332 

SPECIAL REQUEST: If you are a family member receiving this Trestleboard for a member of Los Angeles 

Harbor Lodge, please notify us if this member is in the hospital or incapacitated in any way. Thank you! 


